
 
 

Thursday Notes 
January 31, 2019 

 
 

Catholic Schools Week Continues… 
 

Today, Jan. 31st   2:00 p.m. – 8th Grade vs. Alumni Basketball Game 
 

Tomorrow, Feb. 1st  9:00 a.m. School Mass 
11:00 a.m. – Friends and Family Day Presentation in the Gym 
12:00 p.m. Dismissal 

 
 

 

The School Office will be closed: 
Today from 2:00-3:00 p.m. for the 8th Grade vs. Alumni Basketball Game 

Tomorrow for our 9:00 a.m. School Mass 
Tomorrow at 12:30 p.m.  We will reopen Monday, Feb. 4th, at 7:30 a.m., as usual. 

 

 
 

Come to the School Office to purchase your Stockton Heat Hockey tickets for  
the first ever Catholic Schools Night Game tomorrow night!! Tickets are $12 each. 

See attached. 
 

 
 

All Jog-A-Thon money is due Monday, Feb. 4th. 
 

 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 6th, is a 2:30 p.m. dismissal day. 
 

 
 

The next School Advisory Committee meeting  
is Thursday, Feb. 7th, at 5:30 p.m. in the St. Cecilia  
Room at the Parish Office. 

 

 
 

See attached for important information regarding Parent Faith Formation Hours  
for students receiving their Sacraments. Please contact any of the following  

if you have questions, or for more information: 
 

Mrs. Noble    lnoble@shsturlock.org 
Mrs. Stark    rstark@shsturlock.org 
Mrs. Silveira    ssilveira@shsturlock.org 
Mrs. Magni    emagni@shsturlock.org 

 

 
 

Our Cioppino & Crab Feed is in need of baskets for the Silent Auction. 
You may donate either a ready-made basket, or items to fill a basket. Scrip is  

always a great idea, and you can get your Scrip credit at the same time!! 
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JOIN YOUR FRIENDS FROM SACRED HEART SCHOOL TURLOCK ON 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS NIGHT TO EXPERIENCE STOCKTON HEAT HOCKEY! 

Be part of the first ever Catholic Schools Night game at the Stockton Heat Hockey 
game on Catholic Schools week. Numerous other schools and Catholic Charities, 
including the Diocese of Stockton, are already coming out, so don’t miss out! 

This will also be our STEM Night game, so opportunities to do some learning as well. 
All tickets through the link below are discounted down to just $12 each, and the 
Stockton Heat will donate $3 of each ticket back to Sacred Heart School Turlock! 
Grab your tickets through the link below before the best seats sell out. 

https://groupmatics.events/shturlock 

Stockton Heat vs. San Jose Barracuda 
Friday, February 1, 2019 - 7:00 PM 

Stockton Arena 

Purchase tickets here https://groupmatics.events/shturlock 

For more information, contact Michael Rojeski at 
209.373.1552 or mrojeski@stocktonheat.com 

https://groupmatics.events/shturlock
https://groupmatics.events/shturlock
https://groupmatics.events/shturlock


Sacred Heart School Faith Formation Book Club  
 
As part of your journey and growth in the Catholic Faith, we welcome you to the Sacred Heart School Faith 
Formation Book Club.  This year we are offering an online Book Club, for Sacred Heart School families only, 
that will allow members that join to discuss Catholic literature, deepen their Faith, and strengthen their 
relationship with God and with our fellow Sacred Heart family.  
 

If you have students who are receiving Sacraments (Reconciliation, First Holy Communion, or Confirmation), 
families will need to complete 5 hours of Faith Formation per year (not per student). 2 ½ hours must be 
completed before Reconciliation, and the remaining 2 ½ hours must be completed before your child may 
receive First Holy Communion.  As a way to complete hours, families may read Catholic literature and then 
discuss the books online. The books currently being reviewed are The Four Signs of a Dynamic Catholic: How 
Engaging 1% of Catholics Could Change the World and Rediscover Catholicism, both by Matthew Kelly.  
 
Parents may also complete Faith Formation hours in a variety of ways through the Church.  Please check the 
Parish bulletin or the Parish Office for more information.  Faith Formation hours must be completed by 
March 11, 2019.   
 

In order to become a member of the Sacred Heart Faith Formation Online Book Club, you will need to follow 
the directions below.  
 

1. First, you will need access to the internet.  

2. You will then need to email a request to join the book club to kararuelas@gmail.com. You will receive a 

reply back within 36 hours that will provide you with an invite link to join SHS Book Club. 

3. The link will then take you to the website – goodreads.com  

4. If you are not already a member of Goodreads, you will need to click the sign-up button located in the 

upper right-hand corner of your page.  At this point you will have 3 options to sign-in via – 1) Facebook, 

2) Amazon, or 3) Your personal email.  If you are already a member of Goodreads, just sign in.  

5. You can choose to find friends in order to get book recommendations, or you can skip this step.  

6. You will enter the Sacred Heart Book Club home page. 

7. Click on the “Goodreads” logo to enter the main page; here you will also be able to add and save your 

favorite genres to allow Good Reads to make recommendations.  

8. Using the tabs at the top, you can add your own books, browse recommendations, and use the 

community tab to return to the Sacred Heart group.  
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SCRIP NEWS 
Congratulations to the 11 families that have met their $225 SCRIP 
obligation.  Remember, once you reach your obligation, half of the 

profit goes towards your tuition for next year. Keep up the good work!  
Our children and our school benefit from the sales!!  

 

 

Gift Ideas for Your Valentine 
Bath and Body Works, Kohl’s, See’s Candy, Starbucks, Toscana’s, 

Macy’s, Olde Tyme Pastries, Olive Garden, Regal Theater,  
Outback Steak House, Ulta 

                            

 

We also have Visa cards that can be used at Costco  
or for your online purchases. 

Using prepaid Visa cards can help prevent online fraudulent purchases  
on your personal credit cards. 



Preschool Open Registration 

for new families will be  

March 4th  

If you know anyone looking to send their 

children to SHPS please pass on this date 

and have them follow us on our 

Facebook page to receive updated 

information.  

This registration is for new families only for 

summer 2019 & the 2019-2020 school year. 

If your child is returning, you will receive 

2019-2020 apps in your February newsletter 

that need to be turned in by Feb 19th to 

guarantee your child’s admission (this also 

applies for returning student’s siblings). We 

are so excited to see what this next year 

brings! 
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